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This bill will make the homeless problem in Portland worse. A majority of the crime in 

Portland is committed by the homeless. This bill will assist them in getting away with 

more crime. This bill is not supported by the majority of Oregonians. It will make 

Oregon a worse place to live. Because of the homeless, this state is decaying.  Tax 

paying citizens, the people who pay your checks, will leave.  


